
 
  
 

 
 

Total FDI inflow of US$ 60.33 billion received during April to 
December, 2021 

Foreign Direct Investment (FDI) is a major driver of economic growth and an important 
source of non-debt finance for the economic development of India. It has been the 
endeavour of the Government to put in place an enabling and investor friendly FDI policy. 
The intent all this while has been to make the FDI policy more investor friendly and remove 
the policy bottlenecks that have been hindering the investment inflows into the country. 
The steps taken in this direction have borne fruit, as is evident from the ever-increasing 
volumes of FDI inflows being received into the country. 

Measures taken by the Government on the fronts of FDI policy reforms, investment 
facilitation and ease of doing business have resulted in increased FDI inflows into the 
country. The following trends in India’s Foreign Direct Investment are an endorsement of its 
status as a preferred investment destination amongst global investors: 

During April to December, 2021, total FDI inflow of US$ 60.3 billion has been received. It is 
10.6% lower compared to the same period of 2020-21 (US$ 67.5 billion). Whereas, FDI 
equity inflow received during F.Y. 2021-22 (April to December, 2021) is US$ 43.1 billion 
which is 16% lesser than the FY 2020-21 (US$ 51.4 billion). 
 
The detailed document is attached for your kind perusal. 
 
Please contact for any query related to this, mail to Mr M.H. Khan, Associate Economist at 
hashim@phdcci.in, Ms. Prativa Shaw, Economist at prativa.shaw@phdcci.in , with a cc to Dr 
S P Sharma, Chief Economist | DSG at spsharma@phdcci.in, PHD Chamber of Commerce & 
Industry. 
 
 
   
  
  

 

 Warm Regards, 

Dr S P Sharma 

Chief Economist|DSG 
PHD Chamber of Commerce and Industry   
PHD House, 4/2 Siri Institutional Area 
August Kranti Marg, New Delhi-110016, India 
Tel: +91 49545454  
Fax: +91 11 26855450 
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